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Currently Working On 

Teaching and Learning 
o Redefining Ready 
o With the completion of a master schedule and the work done at CESA 9 

on April 13th, we have set our Redefining Indicators that will be used at the 
elementary level. Our next step will be to organize the data into a 
Redefining Ready report card that will be used next school year.  I am also 
currently looking at how this work proceeds in a direction toward 
developing a portrait of a graduate at the elementary level. 

 
 

Whole Student 

o New Dean of Students/Behavioralist position work 
Alignment of work for next school year – Linda Vanstrydonk, Denise 
Peissig, Amanda Roberts, and I met to start planning for alignment of work 
for this new position next school year.  1st meeting was April 20th.  
 
Linda Vanstrydonk and I met with the MHLT principal April 25th to discuss 
how they manage this type of position at MHLT. 
 
2nd meeting was May 4th to continue discussion with information learned 
from MHLT principal to develop a plan for next school year. 
 
We appreciate the board approving this position for next year and we want 
to make sure we are utilizing it in the most efficient way possible. 

 
 

Communication and Community Engagement Pillar 
Monthly Newsletter – Linked to this report 
 
May 12 – Kindergarten Mother’s Day Celebration – 9:45 a.m. 
May 25 – Red, White and Blue Day – 1:30 p.m. 
May 26 – Kindergarten Donuts with Dad – 8:30 a.m. 
May 30 – 5th Grade Graduation  - 1:30 p.m. 
June 2 – Kindergarten Celebration 9:30 a.m. 
June 2 – All elementary school cookout for staff and students 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iZLGYdZ9KGAm6eyVa9cjEjYrhlKVwYbAU5YyvmfdCDA/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.tomahawk.k12.wi.us/schools/elementary/families/May-June-Newsletter.pdf


Workforce Pillar 
 
Building Leadership Team: On April 28th, a group met and constructed a master elementary 
schedule that better meets the priorities of the elementary building and the strategic plan.  This 
plan was shared with the TES Building Leadership Team on May 8th.  Building Leadership 
representatives will share it with their team members and report back any questions or 
feedback.  Staff will leave for the summer with a master schedule in place for the 2023-2024 
school year. 
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